Steven Liang

From: Patricia S

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 12:26 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board C/O: Steven Liang 1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor Philadelphia,
PA 19102

These rate increases, although, seemingly small, are a hardship on seniors who live on fixed incomes which very often
afford them just barely enough to live on. What about eliminating the tax abatements given to those with much higher
incomes who purchase new construction homes and receive city services. Perhaps income received from these property
taxes could offset the need to raise water rates that negatively impact seniors.





